Ann Clark

From: Suzanne Moore <SMoore@arlibrary.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 9:53 AM

To: Ann Clark; Barbara McCoy

Cc: Jane W, Blackburn

Subject: board members to appoint

Dear Ann & Barbara,
Hope the week is off to a good start and all goes well for you!

The library would like to request reappointment of two existing board members, effective August of
2019. Steve Katz is finishing his first term and is willing to serve a second term. Also, JoAnn Crawley is
finishing a partial term and is ready to serve her first full term. Both Steve and JoAnn have previously
submitted applications to the commissioners.

Also, Kyle Hall has agreed to serve on our regional board to fill a vacancy there, beginning August 1. As a
current board member, Kyle has also previously submitted an application to the commissioners.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Thank you,

Suzanne Moore

Ashe County Librarian
336.846.2041 x101
SMoore@arlibrary.org
http://www.arlibrary.org/ashe

Believing in the power of books to connect and change lives.
Check-out a FREE online children’s book here: Tumblebooks! (new ones each day)
Follow the Ashe Library News and check out my book review blogs!

1001 Reading Adventures & 1001 Young Reading Adventures




